
Project Update: March 2016 
 
In April (14th-15th) 2016 there was a declaration of Mt. Hamiguitan Range Wildlife Sanctuary 
as ASEAN heritage site (aside from it is previously declared as UNESCO World Heritage site) 
and our work has been recognised by the local government and stakeholders as a valuable 
piece for the continued conservation and protection initiatives in the area. With this a MOA 
will be signed by us (UM and Rufford) and the Governor of the Province of Davao Oriental and 
other academe (Please see letter of invite from the DENR office). 
 
Also in April (6th-7th) 2016 will be our culminating activity at Dela Peña Narisma Recano 
Elementary School, San Isidro Davao Oriental where we will be hosting pupils-and-teachers 
conservation activities and turn-over of our IEC materials to the school. Attached here our 
programme for this coming April 6th-7th 2016. Photos will be coming very soon. 
 


